
SANTA MARIA JOINT UNION HIGH SCHOOL DISTRICT 
 

 

MIGRANT PARENT ADVISORY COMMITTEE (MPAC) 
SEPTEMBER 6, 2023 
6:00PM – 7:00PM 

SANTA MARIA HIGH SCHOOL – CAFETERIA 
901 S BROADWAY SANTA MARIA, 93454 

Meetings will be conducted in Spanish with Mixtec interpretation services. 

AGENDA 
I. Welcome- Dr. Andrés Durán, Director of Multilingual and Migrant Education 

Programs (MMEP) 
 

II. Call to Order  
A. Recognition to the MPAC Round Table - Dr. Andrés Durán, Director 

of the MMEP 

B. Agenda Review and Approval-, SMJUHSD interpreter 

C. Review and approval of minutes of May 3, 2023-, SMJUHSD 
Interpreter 
 

III. Presentations 

A. Staff presentations of the Migrant Education Program - Dr. 
Andrés Durán, Director of MMEP 

B. Migrant Education and Member Introduction Program 
Services -  

C. Karla Plascencia, Migrant School Advisor 
D. Edgar Ruvalcaba, Migrant School Advisor 
E. Erika Anaya- Recruiter of migrant students  

IV. Job Readiness Training and Internships for Students, Grisel Gomez, 
Partners in Education, Santa Barbara County Office of Education 

V. Reports  
A. Roundtable nominations- Dr. Andrés Durán, Director of the MMEP 
B. Parent Engagement Activities - Dr. Andrés Durán, Director of MMEP 
C. Parent Needs Assessment Survey – Dr. Andrés Durán, Director of MMEP 

VI. General Announcements/Public Comments  
A. MPAC Dates 2023/2024  

VII. Closure of the meeting   
**Next MPAC meeting** 

October 4, 2023 
6:00PM 

Santa Maria High School – Cafeteria 

 
 

UNLEASHING POTENTIAL, 
SHAPING FUTURES TOGETHER 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

The mission of the 
Multilingual and Migrant 
Education Program is to 

promote equity and 
opportunity for all English 
learners, immigrants, and 

migrants. Success is based 
on engaging our students, 

staff, parents, and 
community in 

collaborative learning 
experiences that lead to 
high levels of academic 
achievement and social 

empowerment. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

For more information:  
Dr. Andres Duran 

Phone: (805) 922-4573 ext. 
1601 

aduran@smjuhsd.org 
 

 

mailto:aduran@smjuhsd.org

